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Mendocino County Behavioral Health Advisory Board (BHAB) 
Meeting - Wednesday, January 17, 2018 

 
The BHAB regular monthly meeting will be held Wednesday, January 17, 2018, via 

video conferencing at Willits Integrated Services Center (WISC) Atlantic Room, 472 

E. Valley Road, Willits, and Avila Center Seaside Room, 790 S. Franklin Street, Fort 

Bragg, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Members of the community can attend either 

location. 

 

The meeting is intended for members of the public who are interested in supporting 

their local behavioral health services system. Community members are encouraged 

to attend the meeting to ask questions, obtain information, and provide feedback. 

 
BHAB meeting agendas are published at: 

https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/health-and-human-

services-agency/mental-health-services/mental-health-board 

For more information about the BHAB meetings, please contact Carolyn Peckham, 

Behavioral Health & Recovery Services Administrative Secretary, at (707) 472-

2310 or e-mail: bhboard@mendocinocounty.org . 
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